U.S. GAS GROUPS CONFIDENT OF 30-TCF MARKET
05/24/1999
Natural gas industry groups have told a U.S. Senate committee they are confident the U.S. industry could supply a 30-tcf market within the next 10-15 years. Testimony came from the American Gas Association, Interstate Natural Gas Association of America, and Natural Gas Supply Association. AGA view Paul Elbert, president and CEO for natural gas at Consumers Energy Co., Jackson, Mich., testified for AGA. Elbert told a Senate energy committee hearing on natural gas supply and infrastructure, "The consumption level of 30 tcf is achievable from a gas supply and delivery perspective. "Growth of this magnitude is desirable, and it should be vigorously promoted by both legi...
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